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Dear Parents and Community Members:  
 

We are pleased to present you with the Annual Education Report (AER) which provides key information on the 

2013-14 educational progress for the Hesperia high school and middle school. The AER addresses the complex 

reporting information required by Federal and State laws. The school’s report contains information about 

Student Assessment, Adequate Yearly Progress (AYP) and Teacher Quality.  The AER is available for you to 

review electronically by visiting the following web site www.hesp.net or you may review a copy from the high 

school or middle school principal’s office.  If you have any questions about the AER, please contact Mr. David 

LaPrairie for assistance.  

  

Hesperia high school and middle school are the only non-alternative settings for secondary school students in 

the Hesperia Community School District. Students new to the district may enroll in the high school and middle 

school offices.  

Our school improvement plans are continually revised with new goals focusing on student achievement. These 

goals are submitted annually on the Advanc-Ed website, www.mich.gov 

 

A copy of the state core curriculum can be accessed at www.hesp.net and click on Transparency Reporting, 

district dashboard to mi-school data.  At this site there is State of Michigan Parent information regarding the 

Michigan Merit Curriculum along with individual Course Content Expectations to which all courses aligned.  

 

David LaPrairie, Principal 

 

http://www.mich.gov/

